7th April, 2011
Meeting opened at 1pm at the Library

1. The article from the PDN Comments on the 14th March was shared motivating toward the big picture for the Food Policy Councils move on GMO (Genetically Modified Organisms) and GE (Genetically Engineered) plants. 

2. Michelle spoke on where Gmo’s and Ge’s are presently affecting our world and domestic view.

3. An open discussion on the talk was held.

4. The group looked at the naming of the Council as the Clallam Food Policy Council interim until the groups structure is established. Mission Statement and Structure has melded to begin setting up the organization. Kevin, Carol, Ann, Jack.
5. Meat and food processing had no representatives at this time.

6. Community garden has received a donation from Home Depot of a fence including installation to enclose the Community Garden in Port Angeles. The group wants help to start the structure of their group, including people management, office space and organizational details.

7. Several questions have been put to the Health Department and the answers are pending.

8. Pat represents regulations.

9. The Port Angeles Food Co-op is moving slowly forward, they are looking for a site, have several startup workers, and have several people willing to look into the business structure and enthusiasm. Dale will head up the Co-op motivation meetings. You will be notified of this movement.
10. Jane referred to the Maine Local Food Ordinance as an interesting precedent for our Council.

11. Meeting closed at 3.45pm

